From: Stephanie Kohl <Stephanie.Kohl@eahp.eu>
Date: Wednesday, 30 June 2021 at 18:42
To: Piera Polidori <ppolidori@ismett.edu>, Piera Polidori <piera.polidori@eahp.eu>, Despina Makridaki <despina.makridaki@yahoo.gr>
Subject: Re: questions concerning Clinical Trial Regulation

Thanks for the quick reply Piera. I will wait for Despoina to also respond before I do anything further in relation to the request. 
 
Kind regards,
Stephanie
 
______________________________
Stephanie Kohl 
Policy & Advocacy Officer
European Association of Hospital Pharmacists (EAHP)
 
 
From: "Polidori, Piera" <ppolidori@ISMETT.edu>
Date: Wednesday, 30 June 2021 at 18:18
To: Stephanie Kohl <Stephanie.Kohl@eahp.eu>, Piera Polidori <piera.polidori@eahp.eu>, Despina Makridaki <despina.makridaki@yahoo.gr>
Subject: Re: questions concerning Clinical Trial Regulation
 
I agree in asking to our members 🥰
 
Scarica Outlook per iOS

Da: Stephanie Kohl <Stephanie.Kohl@eahp.eu>
Inviato: Wednesday, June 30, 2021 6:13:16 PM
A: Piera Polidori <piera.polidori@eahp.eu>; Despina Makridaki <despina.makridaki@yahoo.gr>
Oggetto: FW: questions concerning Clinical Trial Regulation 
 
Dear Piera, dear Despoina,
 
I was contacted by our Dutch member association in relation to the clinical trial regulation and its implementation in 2022. They were wondering if we have information to share from other countries. Unless you know more than I, we don’t have this type of information. 

But if you would deem this useful, we could reach out to our membership to gather input. 
 
Let me know by early next week what you think about this idea.
 
Kind regards,
Stephanie
 
______________________________
Stephanie Kohl 
Policy & Advocacy Officer
European Association of Hospital Pharmacists (EAHP)
 
 
From: "K.J.M.Schimmel@lumc.nl" <K.J.M.Schimmel@lumc.nl>
Date: Wednesday, 30 June 2021 at 12:24
To: Stephanie Kohl <Stephanie.Kohl@eahp.eu>, "T.G.vanderSchors@westfriesgasthuis.nl" <T.G.vanderSchors@westfriesgasthuis.nl>
Cc: "e.m.kemper@amsterdamumc.nl" <e.m.kemper@amsterdamumc.nl>
Subject: questions concerning Clinical Trial Regulation
 
Dear Stephanie and/or Tjalling,
 
As you might know the new Clinical Trial Regulation is (finally) planned to come into operation in January 2022.
In The Netherlands we are looking into actions that need to be taken before implementation takes place, this is done in dialogue with health authorities.
In art 61, 5 of the CTR, exemption is made for several items for which no longer certificates or licenses are necessary. National guidelines should replace those requirements. This concerns e.g.: 
- repackaging/labelling of non-blinded clinical trials
- production/reconstitution of diagnostic radiopharmaceuticals
We are currently adapting and/or writing new chapters for our ‘ GMP-hospital pharmacy’. 
 
Do you have any insight in how other countries in the EU proceed in this process?
 
Thank you in advance for the answer,
 
Best regards,
 
Kirsten Schimmel
 
 
********************************
Mrs. K.J.M. Schimmel, PharmD, PhD
Hospital Pharmacist
Member of the board of Dutch Association of Hospital Pharmacists
Head of Manufacturing Department
Associate Professor Drug Manufacturing
Dept. Clinical Pharmacy and Toxicology
LUMC, Leiden, The Netherlands
tel: 0031-71-5262612 or 2790
https://orcid.org/0000-0002-4952-3916
 
website: http://www.lumc.nl/org/kft/ 
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